
 

Mansfield 1st EPC Preschool           Newsletter 2022 

Can you believe that it is already April? 

March sure passed by quickly but that doesn’t mean we didn’t have fun 

while it was here! We started our month off with Family Conferences and want 

to thank each of you for taking the time to meet with your child’s 

teacher(s). Registration for the 2022-2023 school year opened on 

March 7 and spots are filling up quickly! Thank you for your referrals. 

We had a blast celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday and his wonderful 

stories/characters with wacky dressing days to eating green eggs & ham. We 

took the excitement from Dr. Seuss week and carried it over to 

Daddy & Me Night. It was fun to turn Kirk Hall into a campsite for 

the evening. We hope everyone enjoyed themselves as much 

as we did! We also gladly welcomed Spring because warmer 

weather means more outside time! March will wrap up with a Pancake Dinner 

on Thursday, March 31 hosted by Mansfield 1st EPC. We hope you can join us 

for an evening of yummy food and fellowship.  

March concluded our Stoller Fundraiser which was a success! The 

Preschool made a profit of over $1,400.00. Thank you! Fundraisers help us 

continue to provide a quality educational experience for our preschoolers.  

 

As April approaches, here is a list of important dates to remember: 

Stoller Fundraiser Delivery- Wednesday, April 6 10:30-12:30 

Please plan to pick-up your Stoller fundraiser products. Items 

will arrive frozen, and we do not have the room to store orders 

not picked up.  

 

Easter Parties/Egg Hunts- April 7 (TuTh) & April 8 (MWF & 5-Day) 

Every child needs to bring 12 new plastic eggs to school the 

week on March 28- April 1. See class bulletin boards for party 

volunteer and egg-filler sign-up lists. Thank you for your 

donations! 



Easter Break- April 11-15 

Entire Preschool CLOSED. Classes resume Monday, April 18.  

 

Coin Week Fundraiser- April 25-29 

Please see your child’s classroom calendar for details. During this fundraiser 

event, children will learn all about coins. The classroom that raises the most 

money will be rewarded with a POPSICLE PARTY!!!! 

 

2022-2023 Registration is OPEN 

Registration forms and paid registration fee will 

secure your child’s spot for the 2022-2023 school 

year. Forms are available in the office or to print 

from our website at 

www.mansfield1stpreschool.com.  

  

SAVE THE DATES!!!!  

Gorman Nature Center Field Trips- 

May 12 (TuTh & 5-Day 1) & May 13 (MWF & 5-Day 2) 

Spring Program & Graduation- Wednesday, May 11 6:15pm in Sanctuary 

Annual Art Show- Tuesday, May 17 6:30-7:30pm in Kirk Hall 

Last Days of School/Sundae Bar- May 19 (TuTh) & May 20 (MWF & 5-Day) 

 

 

*** Now that spring is here, we anticipate more outside play days! Parents, 

please take note of the weather when dressing your child for Preschool. 

Mornings can still be very cool! We will head outside if weather is above 32 

degrees (including wind chill). *** 

 

 

Happy Easter & keep SHINING BRIGHT! 

 

Love, 

 

 

Ashley Scott, Director 

http://www.mansfield1stpreschool.com/

